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NOTICE TO 

COMPETITORS 

75th Mercury Class National Championship 

August 27-29, 2021 

Hosted by Stillwater Yacht Club 

1576 Cypress Drive 

Pebble Beach, CA 93953 

 

Subject: Boat Weighing 

The Organizing Authorities are concerned that if there are a significant number of boats that need to 

be weighed on Friday it will significantly disrupt the launching process and delay the start of the 

regatta. In consideration of this concern, MCYRA’s Chief Measurer has approved the following policy: 

Boats that do not have a valid weight certificate by the end of the day on Thursday will be 

granted a conditional waiver to compete in the regatta. Any boat that receives a waiver and 

finishes in the top five in the Gold Fleet and/or the top three in the Silver Fleet will be subject to 

protest by the Race Committee and may be disqualified by the Protest Committee unless they 

obtain a valid weight certificate on Sunday at the conclusion of the regatta. 

The Organizing Authorities are hopeful that all boats that need to be weighed can do so on Thursday. 

If you can assist us by arriving early on Thursday it will be very much appreciated. Remember that 

Stillwater Pier will be off limits as of 1700 hours Thursday evening. 

Questions can be directed to Richard Clark, Regatta Chairperson at (831) 595-2208 or 

dnjclark@comcast.net 


